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To help prepare EPA’s booth at the WEFTEC Conference, we appreciate your brief responses to the following questions. 



1. Is there a topic of interest or emerging issue that you’d like to see addressed by staff in the EPA booth this year?  If so, please identify the issue in the box below.







2. Have you found the materials for EPA’s programs (example: WaterSense) to be helpful?  Which materials have been most helpful?







3. What EPA programs are you interested in learning about? 







4. What could EPA provide at its WEFTEC booth this year to better respond to your information needs (e.g. more EPA water data systems demos, OW web site overviews, etc.)? 







5. More specifically, what EPA issues would you like to hear about/see addressed in the EPA booth at WEFTEC? 







6. Are there emerging water issues that you would like to raise and hear more about in the EPA booth at WEFTEC?  If so, which issues? 





7. What information would you like to see included on the USB drive distributed by EPA?


